
Assistant Principal, Blue Hills Community School – David MacDougall 
We are pleased to announce the appointment of David MacDougall 

as Assistant Principal of Blue Hills Community School beginning the 

2021-22 school year.  David joined the Fort Vermilion School Division 

in 2000 teaching junior high at Buffalo Head Prairie School for 18 

years before joining Blue Hills Community School to run the high 

school program.  David is currently enrolled in the Graduate 

Certificate in School Leadership Program at U of A.   

“I am really excited to be part of the building of our new school in 

Blue Hills. This is a great opportunity for me and a chance to give back to a community 

that has been very supportive of me for the last 20 years!” 

 

 


